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2010 Evolution Weekend  
More than 790 congregations from all 50 states and 11 countries participated in Evolution Weekend, Feb. 12–14. The goal was to elevate the level of discussion concerning the compatibility of religion and science. Sermons, discussion groups, church classes, and chats over lunch were some options. Michael Zimmerman, biology prof. at Butler University, the initiator of the project says,  
One important goal is to elevate the quality of the discussion on this critical topic—to move beyond sound bites. A second critical goal is to demonstrate that religious people from many faiths and locations understand that evolution is sound science and poses no problems for their faith. Finally … Evolution Weekend makes it clear that those claiming that people must choose between religion and science are creating a false dichotomy.  
